
    

 

 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

OCB is pleased that you have entrusted our group to perform your eye 

surgery.  To make your surgery billing understandable, OCB has provided 

the following summary of what to expect. 

Insurance Billing Information: 

You will receive three separate Explanation of Benefits (EOBs) and 

statements for charges submitted to your insurance companies. 

1. Surgeons – EOB for your surgical and post-operative care. 

2. Surgery Center – EOB for the facility, nursing care and medical 

supplies used during your surgery. 

3. Anesthesia – EOB for the Anesthesia Services and Staff. 

Post-operative Care Billing Information: 

If you require surgery in both eyes, your Surgeon will evaluate the second 

eye for surgery after the surgical procedure on your first eye has healed.  

When you require an exam for the second eye surgery, you may have a co-

pay, deductible or co-insurance that you may incur for the exam. 

Any testing you require after surgery is typically covered by insurance but 

may be subject to your plan coverage for deductible or co-insurance if 

applicable. 

Please do not hesitate to contact OCB Billing Department whenever you 

have any questions about the billing process.   OCB Billing understands that 

medical billing is complicated and communicating is the best way to resolve 

issues.  

OCB Billing’s toll-free number is (800) 649-0733. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven Scott 

Billing Manager 


